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July 10, 2018 

 

 

Mr. Matt Hendren 

City of Norman 

 

 

RE: Griffin Park, Phase I North Field Improvements –  

Change Order #002 

 

  

Dear Mr. Hendren, 

  

  Planning Design Group has reviewed the summary of the referenced Change Order #2 provided by 

Lippert Bros. Inc. PDG agrees with their explanation and estimate of cost for each item. PDG 

recommends Change Order #2 for approval. 

   

I look forward to hearing from you in the near future.  

 

 

Sincerely,   

PLANNING DESIGN GROUP   

 

 

 

 

Geoffery Evans, PLA, ASLA    

Project Manager  


